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Date  Time Nature Details 

4/20/2022 7:38 Injury Crash A deputy and units from the Marysville 

Police Department, Marysville Fire 

Department, and the Ohio State Highway 

Patron responded to US Route 33 near 

Northwest Parkway for an injury crash 

involving two vehicles. The State Patrol 

investigated the crash.  

4/20/2022 12:16 Structure Fire Deputies and units from the Northwestern 

Fire District and the Marysville Fire 

Department responded to a property in the 

17000 block of Wheeler Green Road for a 

structure fire.  No report was taken. 

4/20/2022 15:19 Assault Deputies and units from the Jerome 

Township Fire Department were sent to a 

business in the 8000 block of Estates 

Parkway to investigate an assault involving 

two ex-roommates that resulted from a 

dispute over vehicle ownership. One victim 

was transported to Dublin Methodist 

Hospital and a report was taken, #22-0319. 

4/20/2022 16:19 Telecommunications 

Harassment 

Deputies were dispatched to a residence in 

the 30000 block of McPeck Road to 

investigate threatening text messages.  No 

report was taken. 

4/20/2022 17:06 Arrest Warrant A deputy was sent to the Adult Probation 

Office on State Route 4 to take custody of 

John J. Potts, age 33 of Springfield for an 

outstanding arrest warrant.  He was 

transported to the Tri County Regional Jail. 

4/20/2022 18:45 Harassment A deputy was dispatched to a residence in 

the 15000 block of Meadowbrook Drive to 



investigate a harassment complaint involving 

an ex-spouse.  No report was taken. 
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